
Chair Jennifer Williamson and Rules Committee members 

 
I am writing in regards to HB 2927. 

 
Please understand that my family and I are completely opposed to this 

power grab by a few big cities, that represent only one political viewpoint. If 
this movement to abolish the electoral college succeeds, a few urban areas 

will overpower and disenfranchise all American people in all the other parts 
of the country. This is entirely foreign to the heritage of inclusion and 

empowerment of the "Little guy" that our founders envisioned. Big city 
interests would quickly become the only interests of politicians. Please do 

not hasten the death of our great country by facilitating this horrible idea. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Lori Simpson 

503-560-3238 
725 SE Cleveland Ave 

McMinnville, OR 97128 
 


